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THOROUGHBRED RACING AUTHORITY S.A. LIMITED 
STIPENDIARY STEWARDS' REPORT 

 
Report on Race Meeting held at the Port Augusta Racecourse 

by the Port Augusta Racing Club on Sunday, 23 April 
  

Stewards: A. Hayles (A/Chairman) & M. Santoro (Stewards), V. Ferguson, R. Packard & J. Perry 
(Deputy Stewards), Dr. D. Anderson (Veterinary Surgeon) 

   
 
TRACK:  Dirt / Soft WEATHER: Overcast 
 
RAIL:  True 
 
GENERAL: 
 
On arrival on course, Stewards inspected the track after a large amount of recent rainfall and found 
surface water to be present. Bearing in mind the recent rainfall, current overcast conditions, forecast for 
further showers and the current unsafe track conditions, Stewards determined that the meeting be 
postponed at 11.15 am. 


